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City of Plainview’s Solid Waste Department
Still Open, Citizens Encouraged to Bag Trash

The City of Plainview’s Solid Waste Department would like to
remind citizens that the Landfill is still open to the public but as
with all entities, there are a few changes regarding the COVID-19
situation.

Commercial and residential routes are running on normal
schedule. Citizens are asked to bag and tie all trash taken to the
dumpster and not put leaves and tree branches in the dumpster.
Green dumpsters are available at 2" & Columbia, 4™ & Floydada
and 16™ Street Park.

“During the COVID-19 situation, it is important to keep dumpsters for citizen trash only,
not tree limbs or grass as well as ensure that your trash is bagged and tied,” say Tim
Crosswhite, Public Works Director. “We want to ensure the safety of citizens as well as
staff and mitigate the spread of the virus as much as possible — every little bit helps.”

The Recycle Center is currently closed and all items need to be taken to the Landfill.
For the safety of staff and volunteers, hand-sorting of recyclables is not allowed.

Also, fresh mulch is currently available at the Landfill during normal business hours.
Free to the public, we encourage citizens to not only save money but help recycle while
preparing spring gardening beds by using mulch from the Landfill.

All transactions at the Landfill must be done at the window. Located at 1031 County
Road Y, the Landfill is open Monday - Saturday from 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. For more
information, contact 806.296.1152.
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